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Ottawa, 20th April, 1911.

sir,

With reference to previous correspondence,I have to

remind you that you should forward promptly all accounts for

attendance rendered by Dr Gillespie upon Indians. The account

for January has not been received,but those for February and

March have reached the Department. The doctor has been making

enquiry in the matter. Be good enough to see that there is

no delay in future in thenermission of accounts to

Headquarters.

Your obedient servant.
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Asst. Secretary. Esq

L.H. Keomans, Esqr.,

Indian Agent,

Brocker, Alta.
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